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Dear Mr. Hoffman:

As you probably know, I have been watching U.S. Park Police
Chief Theresa Chambers’ case very carefully and I have written
on her behalf to Secretary Gale A. Norton.

Chief Chambers has been lauded for her reputation, both
personally and in law enforcement as being exemplary and beyond
reproach. Her core values revolve around honesty, integrity,
professionalism and strong ethics. For 27 years she has
demonstrated those traits in various law enforcement roles.
Chief Chambers had always been held in high esteem by her peers
as well as those she supervised.

I understand that a final decision on her case rests with
you. I am requesting that every consideration possible be given
to restore her to her position as the Chief of the U.S. Park
Police. Please review her case and report your findings as soon
as possible to my Staff Assistant, Helene Braver at the above
checked address.

Thank you for your kind attention.
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Sincerely,
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Barbara A. Mikulski '
United States Senator
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